C <u>10</u>
Item # <u>25</u>

Subject:

FW: Keele Street Planning Study

Report No. <u>35 (౬ట</u>`

Council - (

From: Ciampa, Gina

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 10:25 AM

To: Abrams, Jeffrey

Subject: FW: Keele Street Planning Study

Gina Ciampa

Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn lafrate 905-832-8585, ext. 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Office of Councillor, Ward 1, Maple/Kleinburg

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca



To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn lafrate's E-Newsletter, please click here

From: Tanza General Contracting [mailto:tanza@bellnet.ca]

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 4:16 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Carella, Tony; DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Iafrate, Marilyn; Racco, Sandra;

Rosati, Gino; Shefman, Alan; Bevilacqua, Maurizio

Subject: Re: Keele Street Planning Study

It has been brought to my attention that there will be a City Council meeting regarding City Wide Community Areas Policy.

I hope and I expect a little courtesy from all of the Council Members and Mayor to all residents that were present that night, to approve of this matter.

I wish for this study to continue as I have seen the last application that was sent out and what is this with these Laneways.

Last time I checked we live in Vaughan, the City above Toronto. These laneways look like we want to follow what the City of Toronto has. And I

know from driving downtown, this is the most frustrating with Laneways, More garbage, more obstructions and no room to move.

This is a horrible thing to introduce to Vaughan. Alot of people have moved away from those areas for a reason. What are

people thinking, I don't understand and I guess you as Councillors won't even understand as you will not be affected by these developments.

Again I want you all to consider about the long time residents that have been in this area for a long time. Have a little respect for

the residences, that is the least you Councillors can do for us. This is not what we want. Single family homes is the most logical and the

best for these new developments.

What are these Developers thinking about!!!!!!!

If this is not reviewed and approved, I think we are going to have to push these Councillors out JUST LIKE MEFFE!! Keep it up members of Council, keep it up!!!

Rina